
 

       
  Redhill Nursery Fortnightly Update 

Email us at: nursery@redhillprimary.co.uk 

19th April 2025  

School Gates 

Please can we ask that parents do not drop off 

their children by stopping on the road without park-

ing up. Also, please do not leave your cars in front 

of the school gates. Can you park your cars safely 

and then walk to school. 

 

Literacy Focus 

 

In Literacy, we have started our new topic on ’Dinosaurs’. We will look at non-fiction books and the internet to find 
out information about Dinosaurs. The children will create an information poster about Dinosaurs and we will discuss 
why the dinosaurs are extinct. We will research into where they lived, how big they were and what they used to eat 
by exploring the words ‘Herbivore’, ‘Carnivore’ and ‘Omnivore’. In Art we will draw, paint and  make a dinosaur using 
different mediums. The children will have opportunities to create a dinosaur world and a dinosaur museum. We will 
also read ‘Harry and the dinosaurs go wild’ to link  to extinction. 

 

Phonics Focus 

 Nursery 2: We will continue to review all of our letter sounds and we will focus on ‘p-i-n’ over the next 2 weeks. The children 
will be identifying objects that begin with the sound and we will be sounding out 3 letter words using our robot arms such as 
pin, sat, pat, sit, nip, ant. We will also have a go at forming the letters using the rhymes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery 1: We will explore the instruments to tap out our names and follow rhythms 

 

Maths Focus 

In maths, we are focusing on pattern and the children will explore both shape and colour patterns. We will look at 2 step 
patterns for example blue, red, blue, red; circle, square, circle, square and 3 step patterns such as blue, red, yellow, blue, 
red, yellow; circle, square, triangle, circle, square, triangle. We will also explore these patterns using different objects. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Nursery Trip—Tuesday 8th July 

Please refer to the email sent last week regarding our Nursery trip to Wrekin Forest School. We 

would really appreciate it if you could fill out the Microsoft form by the 22nd May. 



 

 



 

 



Reminders  

PE – Tuesday am and Friday am. Please ensure your child is 
dressed in PE kit. 

 

Welly walk – Wednesday mornings – Please ensure your 
child comes dressed for Welly Walk in the appropriate    

clothing. 

 

Show and Tell – Please check your child’s reading record for 
their day to bring show and tell. 

 

School packs 

You should have received your child’s school pack which con-
tains lots of information you will need. Please fill out the rele-

vant documents and send them back in. Thank you. 

Nursery Trip—Tuesday 8th July 

Please refer to the email regarding our 

Nursery trip to Wrekin Forest School. We 

would really appreciate it if you could fill 

out the form attached by the 22nd May. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Curriculum 

We have now entered into the final term of our academic year.  We have already started the new blocks.  It is 
a really good reference to have conversations with your child about their learning.  All this information, along 
with the rest of the year, can me found on our school website. 

May half term 

Just a reminder that we break up on 
Friday 23rd May for half term. We 
look forward to welcoming all stu-

dents back on Monday 2nd June. We 
wish you all a lovely holiday! 

Jumpers, Cardigans and hoodies 

Please can you check  that your child’s 

jumpers, cardigans and hoodies are la-

belled with your child’s name.  


